
Date: November 9th, 2022
To: State Agencies
From: State Procurement Office
RE: APP ALERT - APP Updates
____________________________________________________________________________

This update is part of our continuous improvement based user feedback to improve stability,
performance, and reliability.

Highlights in this Version are:

Area Affected Incident

Suppliers A. Improved Search Result Accuracy and Response Time
B. “MWBE” no longer highlighted as Mandatory

Sourcing A. Improved Search Result Accuracy and Response Time

Contracts A. Improved Search Result Accuracy and Response Time
B. Mass Import Contract Owners

Shop

Procurement A. Improved Search Result Accuracy and Response Time

Invoicing A. Improved Search Result Accuracy and Response Time

Analytics A. New Report - Requisition Status Report
B. New Report - PO Line Item Spend (with Contract Info)
C. Query Modifications

If you are continuing to experience any issues related to this update please submit a ticket:
https://spo.az.gov/app-service-request

Thank you for your continued support.
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